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Housing cost   

To comply with ORS 183.534, DEQ determined the proposed rules would have no effect on 

the development cost of a 6,000-square-foot parcel and construction of a 1,200-square-foot 

detached, single-family dwelling on that parcel. The proposed rules affect the Middle Rogue 

Metropolitan Planning Organization and are not related to housing costs. 

 

http://www.oregonlaws.org/ors/183.534

